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Request for Gift Acceptance 

The School Department requires specific authorization for acceptance of gifts. 

Motion: School Committee Accepts the donations listed below for school department use: 

Donor Recipient Amount Reason Account 
Number 

Alliance Energy LLC Lawrence School $500.00 STEM Programs 3300SEF5 

Alliance Energy LLC Pierce School $500.00 STEM Programs 3300SEF7 



Dear Amos A Lawrence School, 

Congratulations! 

It gives all of us at Global Partners great pleasure to share with you the good news that your school has 
been awarded a $500 grant through our partnership with the ExxonMobilEducational Alliance Program. 
Your school was nominated through our collaboration as the local ExxonMobil distributor and your local 
ExxonMobil station located at 
Brookline, MA 2446 

These vital grants are given yearly to selected schools for use in Science, Technology, Engineering, or 
Mathematics (STEM) programs. It is an honor for us to be able to deliver one of these grants to your 
school to help make a difference in your programming. 

During these times of COVID our usual ways of presenting this check to you will be different. It is now 
enclosed in this packet, along with a press release we would like you to share with your school and local 
media, and a progrom receipt with instructions for you to confirm you received this gront."/ ~ 

Please visit cybergrants website at: 
https://www.cybergrants.com/exxonmobilemea/npo 
on your instruction sheet and "Register with an 
access code". Use the Code provided to confirm the 
amount received and "submit". Failure to confirm 
this donation by June 15th may disqualify you from 
this program in the future. 

Even though we cannot be there in person to give you this grant, we would appreciate it if you could 
take a photo of your team putting this grant into action, or better yet, sharing an "Aha Moment" video 
or story with us. At Global Partners, we are committed to helping our schools and communities thrive 
and, we are excited that this collaboration with ExxonMobil helps us to continue making a difference, 
especially in the lives of today's young students. We would be honored to learn of your story. 

On behalf of Global Partners, your local ExxonMobil station, and ExxonMobii we would again like to say 
congratulations and good luck in the coming year! 

Sincerely, 

Global Partners 

http:https://www.cybergrants.com


Dear John Pierce School, 

Congratulations! 

It gives all of us at Global Partners great pleasure to share with you the good news that your school has 
been awarded a $500 grant through our partnership with the ExxonMobilEducational Alliance Program. 
Your school was nominated through our collaboration as the local ExxonMobii distributor and your local 
ExxonMobii station located at 
Brookline, MA 2445 

These vital grants are given yearly to selected schools for use in Science, Technology, Engineering, or 
Mathematics (STEM) programs. It is an honor for us to be able to deliver one of these grants to your 
school to help make a difference in your programming. 

During these times of COVID our usual ways of presenting this check to you will be different. It is now 
enclosed in this packet, along with a press release we would like you to share with your school and local 
media, and a program receipt with instructions jor you to confirm you received this grant. 

Please visit cybergrants website at: 
https://www.cybergrants.com/exxonmobilemea/npo 
on your instruction sheet and "Register with an 
access code". Use the Code provided to confirm the 
amount received and "submit". Failure to confirm 
this donation by June 15th may disqualify you from 
this program in the future. 

Even though we cannot be there in person to give you this grant, we would appreciate it if you could 
take a photo of your team putting this grant into action, or better yet, sharing an IIAha Moment" video 
or story with us. At Global Partners, we are committed to helping our schools and communities thrive 
and, we are excited that this collaboration with ExxonMobil helps us to continue making a difference, 
especially in the lives of today's young students. We would be honored to learn of your story. 

On behalf of Global Partners, your local ExxonMobii station, and ExxonMobil we would again like to say 
congratulations and good luck in the coming year! 

Sincerely, 

Global Partners 

https://www.cybergrants.com/exxonmobilemea/npo

